Dike, Darlene

From: Bob

Sent: 02 December 2014 14:48

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on Planning Application no. 2014/6544/P, ref: Nanayaa Ampoma
Dear

Planning application number: 2014/6544/P

Planning Application Address:
9 Grange Gardens
London NW3 7XG

The houses in Grange Gardens form a composite development , well balanced architecturally. 9 Grange Gardens
and Heath Park Gardens are close together and this proposal to enlarge no 9 Grange Gardens, would alter the
external appearance by taking away external space, blocking light and , | object as people in this proposed extension
would be able to look through windows into interiors of Heath Park Gardens. The proposed extension to enlarge no.
9 would be detrimental to a leafy aspect which has always been important to all Hampstead dwellings. This proposal
would destroy the privacy aspect regarding all adjacent buildings.

These extension proposals are totally unsuitable, spoil the exterior design of grange gardens, detrimental to the
character and landscape and a larger building would increase noise levels, and is out of character with the

street. This application for planning permission should not be permitted to go ahead. | am completely against the
proposals and would like to state my objection to this application to extend no. 9 Grange Gardens.

Thank you for your attention,

Mrs Linda Tanner

Flat E Heath Park Gardens
18 Templewood Avenue
London NW3 7XD




Dike, Darlene

From: Neville Shulman

Sent: 02 December 2014 19:16
To: Planning

Subject: Application ref: 2014/6544/P

Attention Nanayaa Ampoma
Re: 9 Grange Gardens NW3 7XG

2 December 2014

| have concerns about this application for the proposed 1st floor extension and infill link and rear
extension. This will cause that property to become too close to the property of Heath Park
Gardens and reduce the privacy that currently exists. There seems no reason to allow the extent
of this additional development which would then create a much larger property which wasn't the
purpose when originally built. The flat owners in our building will suffer intrusion of privacy and
reduction of the existing amenities and it would be detrimental to the gardens and the trees and
bushes.

Please acknowledge receiving this email.

Yours sincerely

Mr N Shulman

Flat L

Heath Park Gardens

18 Templewood Avenue

London

NW3 7XD



